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Replacement of failed concrete slabs between Buildings Q & E will 

commence on Monday 15th May and will continue over the next 2 

weeks. 
 

 

Traffic Management will be in place during the works. 

 

Sydney Markets Limited apologises for any inconvenience while these 

important repairs are undertaken. 
 

 

Brian Bigelow 
Head of Operations 
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